
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

          21 March 2025 
 
Parent/Carer & Pupil Questionnaires 2025 – to be completed by 4 April 2025 
 
We are keen to hear your feedback on key issues that will help us assess Greenway's 
performance and assist with planning for the future.  

The survey will take less than five minutes to complete. 

Please be assured that while your email addresses will be recorded automatically, this is for 
administrative purposes only. The small team of (non-parent) Governors who receive and 
review the data will report headline findings to school (and to you) and may use quotes you 
provide, however they will not share or attribute any findings to any individual parents or 
carers.  In that regard, your responses are confidential.     

Parent/Carer Questionnaire (One Per Child) 

Please have your say and complete a 2025 survey using the link below.  Remember to  
to complete a separate questionnaire for each child you have at the school.  Highlight and 
right click on the link below or copy and paste it into your browser. 
 
https://forms.gle/8XF7DqcnkvLx9gW5A 

Pupil Questionnaires  

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 (Key Stage 1) 

Parents/carers, can we please ask you to support our youngest pupils with completing the 
survey at home; again, one survey for each child you have in Key Stage 1, using this link: 

https://forms.gle/J7g7hc1hptfpcYHz6 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Key Stage 2) 

The survey for our Key Stage 2 pupils has a slightly different format than for our younger 
children and will be completed in lesson time at school. Children in these years do not 
complete a survey at home. 

Please let the school office know if you have any problems accessing the links.  The 
DEADLINE to complete all questionnaires is the last day of term – Friday 4 April 

Thank you, 
 
Katharine Ellwood, Head Teacher 
 
Elizabeth O'Reilly, Chair of Governors 

https://forms.gle/8XF7DqcnkvLx9gW5A
https://forms.gle/J7g7hc1hptfpcYHz6

